ExGls May Enroll

(Reprint from the Calistem
Erinii “the semi-monthly news-
letter of the Calista Corpora-
tion™)

According to Morris Thomp-
son, Area Director for Bureau
of “Indian Affairs, people who
were in the military service as
of March 30 may still have time
to enroll.  These people are
protected by the Soldier's and
Sailor’s  Relief Act,  which
exempts them from the March
30 deadline.



